
 

 

 

  

Public Input Opportunity 

 
Dear Community Leader,  

 

For those unable to attend the in-person public input sessions last 

week, there’s still a chance! We are collecting public input via email 

through Monday, June 19th. 

  

Click the link below to provide feedback on key initiatives the County 
could take related to critical issues such as broadband, Infrastructure 

(Water, Sewer, Electric, Gas, Roads, and Bridges), Workforce 

Development, Economic Development, Housing, Agriculture, Farmland 

Preservation, and Food Systems, Transportation (Air, Rail, and Public 

Transit), Recreation, Parks, Trails, and Tourism, and Sustainability and 

Resiliency. 
 

https://www.steubencountyny.gov/688/Comprehensive-Plan-Project 

  

Thank You, 

  

Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee 

Steuben County, NY 

  
 

 


